
We are writing to provide advance notice of the upcoming public consultation on the Leeds 
Local Plan: A Planning Framework for Development (2022 to 2042) – Issues and Options 
Document. 
  
This important district-wide consultation will begin on 7 July 2025 and will last until 15 
September 2025. 
  
To support this consultation, the Council has arranged a series of community drop-in 
events across the district. These events will oƯer an opportunity to learn more about the draft 
plan, ask questions, and share your views in person. 
  
In addition, all consultation materials and supporting information will be available online via our 
dedicated platform, where your comments can also be made: 
 

   https://leedslocalplan.commonplace.is/ 
  
We encourage you to register on the platform to receive updates and notiƱcations about key 
stages of the consultation, including the formal launch. 
  
Your input is vital in helping to shape a sustainable, inclusive, and forward-looking vision for the 
Leeds district through to 2042. 
  
If you have any questions in the meantime, please don’t hesitate to get in touch 
  
Yours Sincerely 
  
Leeds Local Plans Team 
 

https://leedslocalplan.commonplace.is/

